
  
 
Mrs M Sargent 
39 Valley Road 
Bridport 
Dorset  
DT6 4JS 
 

14th December 2020 
Dear Mrs Sargent 
 
RE: 19 VALLEY ROAD 
 
Your letter dated 7th December 2020 sent to Bridport Town Council has been passed to us to 
deal with. 
 
Our Cllr Edward Berry has visited the vicinity and has seen the rubble encroaching onto the 
pavement area and noticed the weeds had taken hold too.   
 
We are currently looking into this for you on your behalf. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Cllr A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 

about:blank
about:blank

